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Minute extract from meeting held on 3 April 2007 

Review of the Resource Management Charging Policy 
 
Richard Waddy and Stephen Thawley gave a Powerpoint presentation. 
 

Resolved 

 

That the Committee: 

 

1. Receives the report and Draft Resource Management Charging 
Policy. 

 

2.  Notes that the Draft Resource Management Charging Policy is a 
draft document only and will be subject to a Special Consultative 
Procedure. 

 

3. Recommends to the Policy, Finance and Strategy Committee 
the Draft Resource Management Charging Policy be 
considered and appoint a Subcommittee to hear public 
submissions and make recommendations to the Council. 

 
 

Noted 

 



Officers agreed to provide Committee members with a copy of the Powerpoint presentation. 

 
 
 


